
From: jmcnair3 <jmcnair3@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:11 PM 
To: Robert Tarlov 
Subject: May 23rd audio file 
  
Rob, 
 
While I'm not sure what the issues are,it seems several attempts have been made to get the audio files transferred 
from Andrea's phone. After close to 4 weeks since the May 23rd meeting, it seems the only available option is 
putting her phone on play by a digital recorder. There are no videos of the meeting that day. Having access to 
exactly what was said will be value. Not having it as public record would be a shame. 
 
Thanks,  
 
James McNair 
 
 
 
From: Robert Tarlov <BOFChair@colchesterct.gov> 
Date: 6/21/17 4:19 PM (GMT-05:00) 
To: jmcnair3 <jmcnair3@comcast.net> 
Subject: Re: May 23rd audio file 
 
I met with Mario this morning. Andrea is dropping her phone off again in the morning for Mario to work on which 
she attends the BOE meeting. 
 
Mario worked on her phone last Friday. The issue is where to find the file on her I-phone.  She used a downloaded 
app for the recorder.  Mario says the file is not stored in the same place as Apple uses to store data on the 
phone.  He has been doing research as to where on the phone, or in the cloud the files may be stored.  
 
May 17th is also on the phone.   
 
I will suggest playing the phone next to a digital recorder, if tomorrow is not successful.  The May 17th meeting is 
about 140 minutes. 
 
Probably should do the same with Linda's May 25, YouTube video as that meeting was not recorded. 
 
Rob Tarlov, Chairman, Board of Finance 
860-608-4293 
 

 

From: jmcnair3 <jmcnair3@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 4:28 PM 
To: Robert Tarlov 
Subject: Re: May 23rd audio file 
  
Thanks for specifics.  


